From: Mark Pampel <

Sent: 03 August 2022 12:31
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application - 2022/2636/P Manor Court 152 Abbey Road London

Camden NW6 4ST

Dear Mr Wong

Re: Planning Application - 2022/2636/P

[ strongly object to the above planning application for an extra storey to Manor Court in Abbey
Road for the following reasons:

« This is a conservation area and further developments are prohibited/restricted

o There are already subsidence problems on this corner where heavy goods vehicles use this
very busy junction, the problems could be exacerbated further and even affect Kingswood
Court

« This will reduce the light to enter properties at Kingswood Court where I live
« There are inadequate extra parking facilities available in Abbey Road and West End Lane

Kind regards

Mark Pampel
Resident, Kingswood Court

As a resident of Kingswood Court which is positioned next to Manor Court I strongly object to this
planning application for the following reasons. The application 2016 /5383/P for the same
development met with very strong opposition and was withdrawn.



